Date: 12/05/2008 Time: 1.30pm

To: FCC Authorization & Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21045-0429

From: Steve Wilcox
Hardware Design Manager
262-544-4811 (x2485)
262-544-4851
swilcox@generac.com

Applicant: Generac Power systems Inc.
Subject: Request for Non-Disclosure for FCC ID: VDE-0G6020A

Dear Ladies and/or Gentlemen:

Pursuant to Title 47 CFR, Section 0.459, Generac Power Systems Inc. hereby
requests non-disclosure and confidential treatment of the following materials
submitted in support of FCC certification application for FCC ID: VDE-0G6020A.

a. Schematic Diagrams
b. Operational Description
c. Block Diagram

The above materials contain trade secrets, proprietary and technical
information, which would customarily be guarded from competitors under Title
47 CFR, Section 0.457(d)(2). Disclosure or publication of any portion of this
company’s confidential material to other parties could cause substantial
competitive harm and provide unjustified benefits for competitors.

Generac Power Systems Inc. understands that pursuant to Title 47 CFR, Section
0.457(d)(1){ii), disclosure of the applicant and all accompanying documentation
will not be made before the date of the Grant.

Sincerely, :
QLE; ’ %h (‘;M;\} &@Qxﬁm

Steven J. Wilcox
Hardware Design Manager,
Generac Power Systems Inc.

ENGINEERING
P.O. BOX 8 ® WAUKESHA, WI 53187 ® 262/544-4811® FAX 262/544-4851


-

-




